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Thursday, 27 June 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

As part of our topic on ‘Castles, Dragons and Dungeons’, we will be hosting a 

medieval banquet for the children. This will take place on Monday 8th July 

during the afternoon. If possible, we would like the children to dress up as 

characters linked to this topic such as Princesses, Princes, Knights and Dragons. 

If your child doesn’t have a dressing up costume, then smart clothes or party 

dresses are great too. If you could send your child’s costume/clothes into 

school in a labelled bag by Friday 5th July, that would be greatly appreciated.  

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Miss R Kohli 

Executive Headteacher 
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